
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Happy Half Term!  

As we come to the end of this short but incredibly busy half term, I want to 

take a moment to reflect on what a fantastic few weeks we’ve had. The 

school has been filled with brilliant achievements, smiles, and plenty of proud 

moments. It’s always a joy to see our children thriving, not only in their 

learning but also in the friendships and memories they’re building each day. 

A huge thank you to all our staff and families for your ongoing support. We 

wish you a peaceful and restful half term break — fingers crossed for some 

lovely weather to enjoy a well-deserved pause! 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 2nd June as we 

begin our final term of the academic year. It’s set to be a lively one, bursting 

with opportunities for learning and laughter. Highlights will include Sports Day, 

residential trips for our older pupils, transition days, our much-anticipated 

Summer Bash, and so much more. We can’t wait to share all the fun with 

you. 

Wishing you all a restful and happy half term — see you soon! 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Miss Pridmore  
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Wraparound  

This is a valuable resource has been thoughtfully developed to support you. If 

you haven’t yet made use of it, we’d love for you to give it a try. We really 

want this venture to be a success and for us to sustain and grow this service 

for the whole school community. 

 

 

     Sam and Joe 



 
 

Wraparound  

If you would like to book your child onto Wraparound after Half Term, you will 

need to complete a registration form and make your bookings via Parent 

Pay  (Form and booking information attached to the Newsletter email). 

If you are paying by vouchers and have informed the office about it, 

information on how to pay will be emailed directly to you.  

Our wraparound childcare has been designed to complement our existing 

extra-curricular enrichment activities, providing a seamless and convenient 

solution for our families. The service is structured into three sessions: 3:15 pm - 

4:15 pm, 4:15 pm - 5:30 pm, and 5:30 pm - 6:00 pm, each priced at £5. 

 

Enrichment Clubs Summer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Cricket League 

Our Year 6 Cricket team went to play their second their second round of 

Cricket for the Penryn Partnership Cricket League at Penryn College on 

Wednesday afternoon. 

Our team played so well together, demonstrating as always, their incredible 

sportsmanship and team work. They also came away with two wins! 

Mawnan 45 v Mabe 78 

Mawnan 64 v Perranarworthal 33  

 

 

 

 

 

Term Time Holidays  

Please remember that leave during term time should be avoided unless 

there are truly exceptional circumstances.  

The Department for Education (DfE) states that headteachers may not grant 

any leave of absence during term time unless there are exceptional 

circumstances. Family holidays, no matter how educational or enriching, are 

not considered exceptional and therefore cannot be authorised. 

Any requests for leave must be made in advance, explaining the 

exceptional nature of the circumstances. Unauthorised absence due to 

holidays may result in a fixed penalty notice, as per local authority guidelines. 

We understand that family time is precious, but regular attendance at school 

is vital for your child’s education, wellbeing, and long-term success. Every 

lesson really does count, and we thank you for supporting us in maintaining 

high attendance across the school. 



 
 

 

 

‘Parent’ as set out in Section 576 of the Education Act 1996, defines parent to 

include: natural parents, whether they are married or not; any person or 

body who has parental responsibility for a child (as defined by the Children 

Act 1989) and; any person who, although not a natural parent, has care of a 

child. Having care of a child means a person with whom a child lives and 

who looks after a child, irrespective of what their relationship is with said 

child. 

 



 
 

Dates to Remember 

 

Date 

 

Event 

26th – 30th May Half Term – Return date Monday 2nd June 

9th June Year 1 Phonics Screening 

13th June Year 3 Elemental Beach Day 

18th – 20th June Year 4 & 5 School Camp: PGL Barton Hall 

25th – 27th June Year 6 School Camp - Porthpean 

4th July Sports Day 

11th July Sports Day reserve date 

21st July Summer Holidays – last day Friday 18th 
 

 

 

 

 

Summer Big Bash – Saturday 12th July, from 4pm 

onwards! 

PTA plans are underway for our summer fundraiser. We are planning a 

fantastic afternoon of fun at this year’s Summer Big Bash in the gorgeous 

Carwinion House Gardens. This year we will feature a variety of live music, 

including performances from the children, a live band or two, and even a DJ 

for those who can stay later!  

The wonderful Ferryboat Crew will design an amazing BBQ menu. There will 

also be games, stalls, bar and plenty more to entertain the whole family. It’s 

the perfect way to celebrate the end of the school year and have a good 

party! All welcome so please bring family and friends. The money raised will 

go towards much needed repairs to our adventure playground and Science 

and DT resources.  

The PTA are feeling a bit low on numbers, if anyone can offer us a hand with 

helping at this event we would be hugely grateful and ALL funds raised go 

straight back to funding amazing things for the children at school! Talk to 

Anam, Alex or Nat if you can help! 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Still the best-selling game of all time, Minecraft has hundreds of 

millions of players - making it more important than ever to stay 

informed. With its vibrant worlds  and endless potential for 

creativity  it’s no wonder Minecraft continues to capture young 

imaginations  

  

With the Minecraft movie hitting cinemas in April, interest in the game 

has remained strong But whether they’re mining resources or 

building digital castles, children could also encounter strangers, 

scary content or bullying behaviour online. 

 We’ve created this free guide offering parents and 

educators the latest top tips on how to keep children safe from 

issues like griefing, chat risks, and unintended purchases, while still 

embracing the game’s educational and creative benefits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


